The TIRZ has been invited to attend the following event.
Although a quorum of the members of the Board may or may
not be available to attend this event, this notice is being
posted to meet the requirements of the Texas Open Meetings
Act and subsequent opinions of the Texas Attorney General's

Office.

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING

Raw 1899
Thursday, June 8, 2017 — 6-8 PM
38 North Chadbourne Street
San Angelo, Texas



